
Oliver Hoban

From: Seascale Clerk 
Sent: 07 March 2024 07:59
To: Development Control
Subject: Re: 4/24/2045/0F1 - SELLAFIELD, SEASCALE

CAUTION: External email, think before you click!  
Please report any suspicious email to our IT Helpdesk  
 

Good morning  
 
Seascale Parish Council submit a demolition Objection to the above planning application for the 
following reasons: 
 
- How is the site to be accessed as the Seascale and Gosforth road as it is not designed to cope 
with the level of traffic referred to 
- Therefore significant improvement need to be made to this road 
- Access road leading to the site is designed for parking, not HGV traffic 
- What is the contract management plan 
- How will contractor parking be accommodated 
 
Therefore Seascale Parish Council request sight of a clear traffic and travel plan.  
 
Also a document setting setting out the management control of demolition emissions, especially 
asbestos risk. 
 
Regards 

Jill Bush 
Clerk/Responsible Financial Officer 
Seascale Parish Council 


